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The Boiler Survey of this vessel became due in
October last and repairs are required in consequence of
ice damage.

In a letter, dated 10th instant, however, the Own
state they have decided to transfer this vessel to the class:“
of the Norwegian Veritas, and in the circumstances the Classin
Committee, who had the case before them on Tuesday, 18th inst
decided to give instructions for the class to be withdrawn fron

the Society's Register Book and three dots (... ) inserted in 14

thereof, indicating withdrawal of class at Owners' request.

20th December, 1923,




